Minutes of the Joint Historic Preservation Commission
Village of Ellenville & Town of Wawarsing
Monday, June 12, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 4:10 P.M. by Chairman, Jeff Slade. All Commission
members were present.

The minutes of May 8, 2017 were approved as circulated.

Under “Old Business”, Jeff Slade reported that he has not spoken to Tom Shadd regarding
Landmark signs/brochures recently, but expects to have a status update at our July meeting.

Jeff Rubin reported that Hank Alicandri has applied to Greenway for a planning grant. Jeff
will be meeting with Hank soon, as plans for the Ellenville/Wawarsing Park move forward.

Conceming the “Nevele Schoolhouse”, Jeff Slade recently spoke to Michael Trainor, who is
focused on obtaining funding for the proposed “Sports Complex”. There is nothing being done
regarding the “schoolhouse” at the present time.

Jeff Slade spoke about a video being done, featuring signs and landmarked buildings. There
will be a “scan code” that will allow individuals to obtain more detailed information on a specific
site, if they so choose.

Under “New Business”, the JHPC will again have a booth at the Blueberry Festival being
held on August 12, Jeff Slade will be at the booth all day, and other commissioners will be
there throughout the day. There will be brochures available, and perhaps, a “Have You Seen
These Signs?" page of landmarked site signs. There will also be information regarding possible
tax credits available to owners of historic property, should they meet the required criteria.

Regarding “Commissioner Concems”, Gregg Wood asked if there was any update on the
Napanoch Historic District Study done for the JHPC by Wendy Harris some time ago. Mr. Slade
stated no new information has been provided to us.

Having no further business, the next meeting was scheduled for July 3rd at 4:00 p. m, at Jeff
Slade’s house, so we can watch the Lost Rondout video. The meeting was adjourned at 4:35
P.M.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kay Hull, Secretary



